From: Kelly Olson

Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 2:22 PM

To: Council Agenda < councilagenda@london.ca> **Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Homeless HUBS plan

Hello Council,

I give my strongest possible support to London's homeless hubs plan. We need to do something for these poor individuals and this is an excellent concept. Please don't let a bunch of ultraconservative Londoners dictate the future of those who most need our protection and support.

(I give consent for this letter to appear on the public agenda)

Sincerely,

Dr Kelly Olson

Dr. Kelly Olson

Professor and Chair

Dept. of Classical Studies

Lawson Hall 3227 and 3205B

Univ. of Western Ontario

London, Ontario, CANADA N6A 5B8